RETAIN ACCESS TO STATE FORESTS IN RIPON
To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria

The Petition of residents in Victoria calls on the Legislative Assembly to note that:

VEAC is conducting an investigation into various State Forests in Ripon. The residents of Ripon are
opposed to any land use changes in Ripon resulting from the Central West VEAC investigation.

Ripon has a large outdoor enthusiast community that enjoys access to current State Forests, including
bushwalkers, horse riders, prospectors, 4WD clubs, and other clubs and organisations.

We, therefore, call on the Government to ensure that access to all current State Forests within Ripon
is maintained for currently allowed activities.
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Please return to: Louise Staley MP, 177 High Street, Maryborough, 3465, VIC by Thursday 19" July 2018




